
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  ho:   Chicago Area Alumni 
   hat:  A Meet-and-Greet with Fr. James, President of Chaminade 
   here:  South Branch Restaurant, 100 S.Wacker Drive, Chicago 
   hen:  Wednesday, May 4th at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
Hello, Chicago Area Alumni: 
 
Father James ’87 will be in Chicago on Wednesday, May 4th, and Pat Zacchea ’79 has offered 
to host a “Meet-and-Greet” at his newest endeavor, South Branch Restaurant, a new restaurant 
located at 100 South Wacker Drive in Chicago. 
 
Pat and I believe that our shared history of attending Chaminade High School has created an 
extremely valuable and viable network for us “transplanted Long Islanders,” and we ask that 
each of you find the time in your busy schedules to make it out to this FREE event on 
Wednesday, May 4th at 6:00 p.m. The more people that participate, the more our network is 
worth.  Please RSVP by April 29th. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to our network.  We look forward to seeing you on May 4th. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bill Barbino ’85 
President of Chaminade Chicago Alumni Chapter 
William.barbino@alumni.stern.nyu.edu 
(630) 605-6905 
 
Patrick Zacchea ’79 
Event Host 
 


